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[External Email]
If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;
Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.
Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

Please stop the Categorical Exclusion for the Newark Exploratory drilling project.  The continued safety of the water
tables of the southern Black Hills area are more important to our communities than the possible finding of precious
metals.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sent from my iPhone




